
Relocation and Temporary closing

School Library

Students' Reading Room

(School of Political Science and Economics)

and

Library of Institute for Research in Contemporary Political

and Economic Affairs

● School Library (Kyoin toshoshitsu) and Students' Reading Room (Gakusei

dokushoshitsu) of School of Political Science and Economics (Seijikeizaigakubu) and

Library of Institute for Research in Contemporary Political and Economic Affairs

(Gendai seijikeizai kenkyujo toshoshitsu) will be relocated to first basement level of

the Waseda Campus Building D(tentatively called), which is currently under

construction. New School Library and Students' Reading Room are scheduled to open

in early October, 2014.

● As a consequence of the move, these libraries and students' reading room will be

temporarily closed.

Temporary closing : August 2nd, 2014(Sat.) - early in October, 2014

＊ Materials of these libraries and students’ reading room are unavailable during

the period of closure.

＊ Book return/renewal is available at Central Library, Campus Libraries, and any

other Students’ Reading Rooms on Waseda Campus.

(For more information, please access:

Waseda University Library homepage － Services－ Borrowing, Returning,

Renewing, and Holding － "Return Anywhere Service")

● Please allow us to inform you as soon as the re-opening day is fixed.

We apologize for your inconvenience.

July 14th, 2014


